
UNITED STATES ENVIRONMENTAL PROTECTION AGENCY 

Alec Riepe 
Warner Graham LLLP 
160 Church Lane 
Cockeysville, MD 21030 

REGION Ill 
1350 Arch Street 

Philadelphia, Pennsylvania 19103-2029 
r--.:> = -.:::-
::; 
::P" 
:::0 

U) 

-o 
:X 

ca 
w 
N 

RE: Approval of SEP Completed Pursuant to Consent Agreement and Final Order, 
DocketNo. RCRA-03-2013-0110 

Dear Mr. Riepe: 

The U.S. Environmental Protection Agency Region III ("EPA") has received your SEP 
Completion Report, dated February 18, 2014, whichprovides a description of the Supplemental 
Environmental Project ("SEP") performed by Warner Graham LLLC and evidence of the SEP's 
completion. Based on the submitted SEP Completion Report, EPA has concluded that the SEP 
has been completed in accordance with the Consent Agreement and Final Order. 

If you have questions about the remaining requirements of the Consent Agreement and 
Final Order, please contact Martin Matlin at (215) 814-5789 or Natalie Katz at (215) 814-2615. 

cc: 

Sincerely, 

Carol Amend, Associate Director 
Land and Chemicals Division 
Office of Land Enforcement 

Customer Service Hotline: 1-800-438-2474 
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